
 

Welcome to the PBMS band! 
 

If you are a new student with experience playing a band instrument, please follow this 

link for audition material. 

 

http://teachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us/sellers-d/new-students-with-experience/ 

 

We look forward to meeting you soon! 

 

Mr. Sellers 

david.sellers@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 


